From: Jeannie Richter

To: Public Comment - PC

Subject: Rancho Shopping Center Housing plan
Date: Thursday, September 07, 2023 8:19:23 AM
Hello,

We are writing to express our opposition to the plan to build multi family housing on the
Rancho Shopping Center site. We have lived in the neighborhood, between Rancho and
Loyola School for over 40 years and have benefitted from being able to walk to shop and
allowing our children to walk to school.

While we recognize the need for housing, it seems large developments would be better built
along El Camino. We notice a lot of demolition going on down there but very little building

up.

Finally, we were surprised to hear about this plan so late, and from a neighbor! We read the
Town Crier weekly and have read nothing about it!

Please consider going back to the drawing board on this ill conceived plan.

Sincerely,

Wells & Jeannie Richter
722 Brentwood Ct,

Los Altos, CA 94024
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